
April 2022
Teaching and Learning Report to BOE

Assessments

Forward Exam Testing is currently in progress in the elementary and middle schools.
ACT Aspire/ Forward Testing for high school begins at the end of April.

Curriculum Work

4K-3 staff continues their Fountas and Pinnell reading program implementation.
Guy and Julie have been attending meetings with teams to support the needs of
all staff and guide implementation.
Various staff in grades K-5 continue to vet social studies resources. The social
studies committee will be meeting at the end of the month to evaluate resources
and determine the plan for the upcoming school year. Julie and Guy continue to
lead this work.
Middle school social studies teachers are concluding their vetting of a new
resource, called TCI. The team will then determine the path for the adoption of a
new resource in the 2022-2023 school year.
Curriculum work and discussions have been held with individuals and
departments throughout the district to plan for the 2022-2023 school year.

April Professional Learning

Here is the schedule for all buildings in the district.
April 18 PD Day 2021-2022 school year


